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TELEGRAM -- to Rev. Timothy S. Healy, S.J., President, Georgetown University 
Matthew F. McNulty, Jr., Sc.D., Chancellor, Georgetown Medical Center 

We are deeply disturbed to learn that Georgetown is allowing itself to be used by the 

tobacco industry to sponsor a supposedly balanced scientific seminar on the health 

effects of passive or involuntary smoking. We have learned that the seminar is being 

funded by cigarette manufacturers and organized by their known paid consultants 

without pub I ic acknowledgement. 

We are concerned that reputable scientists, the publ it, and the press not be deceived 

by this tactic of the tobacco industry -- a strategy that the tobacco industry has used 

before. Once again, the cigarette makers seek to obscure the truth about the serious 

health consequences of passive smoking. 

Although this seminar is purported to be an unbiased and legitimate opportunity for 

clinicians to review the current data on passive smoking, it is difficult to believe that 

the leaders of this conference, who have been supported by the cigarette manufacturers, 

will be unbiased when writing up the results of the seminars. 

We understand that a number of reputable scientists al ready have withdrawn from this 

seminar upon learning of the tobacco industry's connection with it. Undoubtedly, 

registrants would al so withdraw if they were aware of the source of funding. 

We urge you to cancelthis seminar or at the very least to publicly acknowledge to those 

you are soliciting. the cigarette makers' support and their consultants' role. 

Signed, 

James A. Swomley 
Managing Director 
American Lung Association 


